
 

 

 

 

Fly Kids & Parents, 

It’s time to prepare for our Fly Christmas Celebration, December 22 at 5:30 PM. The children’s 

musical, entitled Really, Really, Really Good News, takes the audience on a journey through the 

biblical Christmas story, as told during a children’s dress rehearsal for their program. This 

musical includes speaking and non-speaking roles (we can modify parts to include as many children 

as wish to have a speaking role), as well as children’s choir. We look forward to this opportunity 

to minister to our Fly congregation and hope your child will join us in participating! 

Rehearsals will be Sundays during a portion of Fly Kids Worship beginning November 3. To 

accommodate extra time for this we’ll be dismissing kids to the fellowship hall after the first 

Worship in Song on Sunday mornings during November and December. It is important that all 

children participating in the musical attend as many rehearsals as possible, including the final 

dress rehearsal. 

➢ Rehearsal schedule: during portion of Sunday Kids Worship on November 3, 10, 17, and 

December 1, 8, 15, and 22. 

➢ Final Dress Rehearsal is Sunday, December 15 at 5:30-6:30 PM 

Rehearsal CDs will be provided. Please have your child listen to this regularly every week so 

he/she can build confidence in the dialog and the songs. This will also help us make the best use 

of our group rehearsal time on Sunday mornings. 

Contact me if you have any questions. Praying that God will use our Fly Kids to bring glory to 

Him and thanking God for this opportunity to serve Him with our gifts. 

Michelle Lunsford, Pastor to Children and their Families 
michelle@thelunsfords.net  ⬧  931-334-5952 
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